
From: Paul Rohr <prohr.csc@gmail.com>   
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 4:53 PM  
To: Cindy Sheppard <Cynthia.Sheppard@stpete.org>  
Subject: Tampa Bay Rays  
   
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organiza�on. Do not click links or open atachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
   
Cynthia,   
My name is Paul Rohr and I am a small business owner in St Petersburg.  I own Chicken Salad Chick 
restaurant and we love everything St Pete!  We are very excited about the Rays development plans.  We 
feel this is great for our community.  This will ensure the Rays are here for years to come, and we hope 
you feel the same way.  Thank you for listening and please let me know if we can be of any assistance.  
   
Thanks!  
Paul Rohr  
Franchise Owner  
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